
WV League Services Corp. is currently conducting a veri�cation of

accounts as required by Federal Regulation. Please carefully review your

statement as of June 30, 2024 and verify its accuracy. If you feel this

statement IS NOT correct, please contact: WV League Services Corp.,

Jeremy Rodda, Auditor, PO Box 301, Barboursville, WV 25504, or email at

jrodda@wvcul.org . If your statement is correct, there is no need to contact

us. Thank You. Do not send payments/deposits to this address as it will

delay the processing. 

Verification of Accounts


